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WESTERN DESERT RESOURCES COMPLIANT WITH NT EPA DIRECTION 

8 January 2015 

The Receivers and Managers of Western Desert Resources Limited and WDR Iron Ore Pty 
Ltd (WDR) are pleased to confirm that flood mitigation works which were the subject of the 
Northern Territory Environment Protection Authority’s (NT EPA) notice received following their 
appointment were completed on 16 December 2014. 
 
The Receivers and Managers are appreciative of the consideration and attention the 
regulatory departments have given the matter, as well as to the significant time commitment 
and effort that the Companies' management, employees and contractors made to ensure that 
the subject works were completed in the available time prior to the onset of the wet season. 
 
The Receivers and Managers consider that the Companies have now taken and completed all 
necessary steps to comply with the NT EPA’s direction notice. 
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